
Linnaean Street Roadway Work

2nd Meeting to be held Thursday October 15, 2009

Please come to the Meeting !!

Linnaean Street between Raymond Street and Massachusetts Avenue is scheduled for 
roadway work in the summer of 2010.

Based on neighborhood requests for traffic calming, The City of Cambridge has begun a 
series of community meetings to work with residents to discuss possible physical changes 
to the road that could slow vehicles and increase pedestrian safety. The first community 
meeting was held on September 30, 2009 where residents discussed their concerns 
regarding Linnaean Street (A list of the concerns will be available at the meeting). 

The focus of this meeting will be to discuss the design tools available to address the 
concerns expressed by residents.  A third meeting will be scheduled for later this year.                                     

If you can not attend the meeting contact us with questions or comments (see below)

Linnaean Street Community Meeting

When: Thursday October 15, 2009  6:30- 8:30 PM

Where: Graham And Parks School - Cafeteria

44 Linnaean Street, Cambridge

(Please enter on the Walker Street side)

Come to the meeting to share your ideas about Linnaean Street. You may also contact Juan Avendano with your questions or comments.

Juan P. Avendano -Traffic Calming Project Manager City of Cambridge– Community Development Department 344 Broadway–

Cambridge, MA 02139 - (617) 349-4655  TTY (617) 349- 4621 javendano@cambridgema.gov 

Additional assistance
The City of Cambridge Community Development Department does not discriminate on the basis of disability. Community Development will provide auxiliary aids 
and services, written materials in alternative format, and reasonable modifications in policies upon request.


